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June 17, 2025 
 

1. Reminder that the TEF offices are closed on Fridays in June and July. Our schedules shift to 
4/10s during this time, however, for the week of July 4th, we shift to 8 hour days due to the 
holiday hours. 
 

2. TEF staff will be out of the office on Wednesday, June 18 for a professional development day. 
 

3. There are updated General Unrestricted totals for February & March on the Fundraising Goals 
report. Eowyn and I realigned our reporting process for the Earth Day funds to better match our 
IRS reporting and that bumped the sponsorships into that fund. 
 
 
 


